
 
March 26, 2020 

Update to Local Communities and Surrounding Neighbours 
Richmond Landfill  

 

The purpose of this letter is to update you on activities at the closed landfill. 

We have completed all actions required by WM of the Provincial Officer Order issued on 
January 23, 2020.  Results of our testing have shown no impact to the environment either on-
site or off-site from the releases. 

Our 2019 Annual Report has been delivered to the MECP and is now available online, and by 
request using my information below.  

We are in the bidding process for upgrades to the landfill which will include new pumps and an 
on-site leachate storage tank.  Our current plan is to have this work completed by the end of 
2020 or early 2021. 

If you have comments or questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me by letter, email, or 
phone. 

Regards, 

Bill McDonough, Site Manager 
Richmond Closed Landfill 
Waste Management of Canada Corporation 
 
1271 Beechwood Road 
Napanee, ON K7R 3L1 
Email:  wmcdonou@wm.com 
Cell Phone:  226 280-1795 


